
 

 

 

P1 News!  

Week 10– 01/12/17 
 

What have we been doing this past week? 

Reading 

New words for this week -  Curly      Josie he have  

Add these new words to your word box and keep practising!!!!!    

 

Numeracy 

Practical work focusing on numbers 1-5 

One to one correspondence – the ability to consistently count accurately a set of objects.  

Many young children have memorized the number words in the proper order, but sometimes 
do not yet understand the concept of one-to-one correspondence. For example, they 
might say “1,2,3,4,5" but skip an object. Or, they count an object twice. 

 

Homework  

Monday – v    

Tuesday – oo (short sound as in book, foot but not door or floor) and 00 (long sound as in 
moon, spoon, balloon) 

This finishes our sounds until January. We will be assessing them again very soon. 
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Keep an eye for!  

- completed listening activity. 
- more information regarding the Christmas Shows. 

 

Christmas Shows 

The costume deadline was today. If you have not already sent in your child’s costume (and 
£1 for a guitar…boys only!) please do so by Monday at the very latest. 

 

 

P1 teachers 

Julie Beggs, Ruth Berry & Michelle McCallan 
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